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March 22, 1994

Vay Rodman, Risk Management & Safety

University of Wisconsin-Whitewater; Library Room 2008
800 West Main Street

Whitewater, Wi 53190-1790

Dear Customer,
Kodak Material Safety Data Sheets (MSDS) are not maintained for
discontinued products. Catalog No. 195-4155, T-Max Positive Film Kit, and

Ferrotype Plate Polish have been discontinued.

For disposal information, please contact Kodak Environmental Support
Services at 716-477-3194.

Thank you for your interest in Kodak products.

Very truly yours,

MSDS Services
Kodak Information Center
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EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY - 343 STATE STREET « ROCHESTER, NEW YORK 14650-0811



March 14, 1994

EASTMAN KODAK
343 STATE ST
ROCHESTER NY 14650

Dear Sir or Madam,

The Federal Hazard Communication Standard, 29 CFR 1910.1200 and
Wisconsin Employees’ Right to Know Law state that Material Safety
Data Sheets (MSDS) must be supplied to customers at the time of the
initial shipment. It is further required that MSDS be readily
available to our employees upon request.

In order that we may fulfill this legal obligation, I am requesting
that your firm supplies us with the MSDS for T-MAX POSITIVE FILM KIT
(PRODUCT #195 4155) & FERROTYPE PLATE POLISH. I would appreciate
receiving the MSDS within 15 days. Please mail to:

Risk Management Office

UW-Whitewater

Library Room 2008

Whitewater, WI 53190.

If in your opinion your product(s) do not require a MSDS as outlined
in the 29 CFR 1910.1200, please advise us in writing within 15 days.

Thank you for your cooperation. We would also appreciate receiving
any future updates to the MSDS.

Sincerely yours,

Vay Rodman, Director
Risk Management & Safety





